NOTICE TO MARINERS

Ne58 - 2025
PORT OF LIVERPOOL

NORTH GLADSTONE Ne1 - SHIP UNLOADER

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that one of the two ship unloaders situated at North
Gladstone Branch Dock Ne1 will undergo maintenance during the following period:

30 June 2025 at 07.00
until
7 July 2025 at 07.00
During this period, the ship unloader will be positioned between the 150m and 170m

marks, and its counterweights will oversail the fender line by approximately 10m at a
height of 25m above the normal dock water level.

Mariners must exercise caution when manoeuvring within Gladstone Branch Dock
Ne 1 and remain cognizant of the position of their vessels relative to the ship unloader.

Unless notice is given to the contrary, this Notice will be withdrawn at 07.00 on
7 July 2025.
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